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Dear Parents and Families, 

 

            Happy New Year! We hope you had a wonderful winter 

break, whether on vacation or here at home. We are looking forward 

to having the children back in the classroom and hearing stories 

about all the exciting things they did while we were apart. 

 As we ease in to 2025, we will spend another week focusing on 

winter themes such as Arctic and Antarctic animals, hibernation, 

and snow. Then, we will jump back into our study of the alphabet. 

This month we will introduce the letters: 

N O P 

 We will also begin spelling and writing our first names with 

uppercase letters. Be sure to check Class Dojo regularly and read 

your child’s Daily Report for updated information about upcoming 

festivities such as our very own Preschool Olympics, a Pirate Day in 

honor of Gasparilla, and a precious Pancake Party. 

  

Ms. Talia & Ms. Miranda 

 

Important Dates 

1/7 - Classes Resume 
1/7 - 2025-26 Registration Packets Distributed to Current Families 
1/15 - Grace O’Malley Pirate Krewe Visits – 10am 
1/17 - Whacky Tales Presents: “Sleeping Beauty” 9:15am 
1/17 - Registration Packets Deadline for Current Families 
1/20 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day – No School 
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